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Drains are filling up with plastic and waste and getting carried out into the
oceans... We need to make an effort to stop this! We all need to work together

to keep New Zealand beautiful.

We stumbled across a drain and decided that that would be our inspiration
for this competition. We think it could be a great example of what we need to

focus on. This is what drains across NZ look like and we need to make an
effort to stop this from continuing!


